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Kars, Turkey: As part of our international program, GDF is co-organizing an ethnobiological
research methods short course with a particular focus on applied research in Turkey,
Kyrgyzstan and Tajikistan. The course, to be held 13 - 21 September 2010 in Kars, will explore
how global trends are impacting local communities and how researchers can interact with these
communities in transition, helping them to draw upon their biocultural diversity to adapt to a
changing world. Gary Martin will be conducting the course in collaboration with  Dr. Füsun Ertuğ
and Dr. Çagan Şekercioğlu (KuzeyDoga Society and Stanford University). Interested students
can find further details on how to apply at the Biocultural Diversity Learning Network.
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